
Spring/Summer Considerations

With the weather warming up, please consider sending a hat
to school for your child, and also apply sunscreen in the

morning.

We have sunscreen in class for reapplication throughout the
day.

Please encourage your child to ALWAYS bring their device
home at the end of the day and bring it to school fully

charged!

Kāhu Camp- We are so excited to be nearing camp at
Tōtara Springs in Week 4 

(Monday 4th November to Wednesday 6th November).

 As mentioned in the gear list, each child will be required to
bring along 1x 1.5L empty bottle.

Please check out our camp website for further
information. 

Camp Website 

On October 16th at 5pm we will be holding a camp meeting.
This is recommended for all parents to come along to. The
parents helpers on camp will be asked to stay behind for

some extra information.
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KĀHU CAMP Helpful Information

Year 6 Leaver’s Dinner 

Important Information  

On December 10th we will be having an evening to
celebrate our Year 6 students. 

This evening will begin at 5pm and finish at 7pm. 
More information about this to come. 

School Information

https://sites.google.com/teaomarama.school.nz/khu-camp-2024/home
https://sites.google.com/teaomarama.school.nz/khu-camp-2024/home
http://www.xn--teaomrama-9bb.school.nz/

